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ENTRANCE OF AMERICAN FORK CANYON TO TIBBLE FORK AND PINE HOLLOW

In a joint effort among the Utah Department of 
Transportation (UDOT), the U.S. Forest Service and the 
National Park Service, crews will be installing conduit, 
fiber and cell towers along S.R. 92 and S.R. 144 to 
improve service and to enhance safety in American Fork 
Canyon. Starting Monday, Sept. 30, crews will begin 
phase one of construction working from Tibble Fork 
Reservoir and Pine Hollow Trailhead back toward the 
mouth of the canyon. Phase one, conduit installation, is 
expected to last through early November.

•	 Crews working Sunday nights - Friday  
afternoons (there will be no work on  
the weekends)

•	 Lane restrictions and one-way traffic  
with flaggers. All traffic is required to stop 
including bikes

•	 Travel delays

•	 Large construction vehicles entering/exiting 
the work zone

Construction schedules are weather-dependent and subject to change

What to Expect:

Construction zone

385-501-2100 udot.utah.gov/go/afcanyonafcanyon@utah.gov


